
 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Easter Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

This afternoon, each class took part in our 
Easter Assembly which was a lovely end to 
the spring term. 

It has been a very busy and productive 
2024 so far with the children, staff and 
wider community of parents, grandparents 
and volunteers embracing our values that 
with kindness, respect and gratitude, 
together we aim high in all we do. 

The children have worked hard and we are 
proud of the progress each and every one 
of them have made so far.  

They have also taken part in a variety of 
experiences including trips, residentials, 
performances, sporting events, poetry 
competition, book swaps, bike proficiency 
training, specialist sports coaching, pony 
visits to name but a few. We have also 
welcomed regular visits from both of our 
local churches as well as our local MP.  We 
know that this breadth of activities is 
enriching our children’s experience (and 
enjoyment) of school.  

I wish to thank the children for their hard 
work, my colleagues for their continued 
commitment and all parents for supporting 
us. I hope you all have a restful, healthy and 
happy Easter break and look forward to 
seeing you all on the 15th April. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Important Dates 2024  
15th April  - Return to school for Summer Term 

18th April—FOH Coin Competition 

19th April—FOH School Uniform Sale in Hall 

24th May—Break up for Whit half term at 3.15pm 

3rd June—Return to school 

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Family Support Information      

School Dinners 

Unfortunately, the cost of school dinners 
will  increase  to £2.95 from 15th April 
2024 due to increases from our cater. 

We encourage parents to find out if they 
may be entitled to free school meals. If 
you are unsure, please use this link. 

FSM eligibility checker  

Y4 Tattenhall Residential  

This week Year 4 had a great time on their two night 
residential. They all enjoyed a range of outdoor activi-
ties including zip wire, tree climbing, orienteering and 
low ropes.  

They also spent a creative day sculpting with artist 
Katie Lloyd. All instructors commented on how en-
thusiastic and well mannered our children were. 

Thank you to Mrs Boudier, Mrs B, Mrs Garner and Mr 
Caldwell for taking them. 

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/free-school-meals


With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Message from Friends of Hillside  

“Thank you to everyone for all your sup-

port this term! Look out for our first event 

of next term, the coin competition on the 

18th April. Children please bring in as 

many coins as possible to see if their line is 

the longest/ highest value. We will also be holding our next uni-

form sale on the 19th April. 

  

Poetry Competition 

Another huge well done to all children who took part in last week’s poetry competition. Each of the finalists (pictured below) did 
a fantastic job with enthusiastic and confident recitals from every year group. Winners Megan and Ava and runners-up, Theo 
and Charlie will be off to the Tea Rooms when we get back after Easter to enjoy their reward.  

Mrs Potts, our reading champion, will be taking them and thoroughly deserves a large piece of cake for the various reading 
events she leads throughout the year. 

St Paul’s Spring Fayre  

Rev Noel would like to invite you to the St Paul’s Church 

Spring Fayre this Saturday, 11am—3pm. There will be Easter 

crafts, an Easter Egg Hunt and BBQ.  All are welcome! 

Link Club  
We now have places available in our 
before and after school provision. If 
you would like to use this provision or 
would like further information please 
email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 
more information can also be found 
on the school website 

mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443

